
Bullard Wash update - Oct. 2, 2020 
Friday, October 2, 2020 

 

Over the last few weeks, we have observed water flowing in the Bullard Wash. As always, we 

have kept a close watch on the flows that have been intermittent for the last two weeks. 

Last Thursday, Oct. 1, we observed the highest tailwater flow by far over this recent period. 

Water was overflowing the North and South sides of Robson Circle that day, but did slow 

and dry by the next day.  We have been in regular contact with the City of Goodyear since we 

observed the flowing water a few weeks ago. We are continuing to work with the City to see 

if there are any extenuating circumstances that may be causing the increased flows. We will 

continue to monitor the situation, take action within the community as needed and 

continue to work closely with City. Updates will be provided on the HOA website.  

  

Source: Bill Barnard, General Manager 

 


